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Mr. Lawrence Clayton 
Clayton Securities Corporation 
82 Devonshire Street 
Boston, Mass,

Dear Larry:

You were very thoughtful indeed to 
send me the news item and editorial with respect 
to the recent death of our mutual friend, Fred 
Carroll. I am sure that his going was a great 
loss to the community and I know that his many 
friends will miss him. He had a rare capacity 
for making friends quickly and keeping them.

I am sorry that we did not have an 
opportunity for a more fullsome visit when you 
were out here and I hope that that you will be 
out this way sometime soon again and that we 
will be able to really have a chat.

Mercedes joins me in sending kindest 
regards and very best wishes to you and the 
members of your lovely familyl

Yours very sincerely
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